MONMOUTH COUNTY BUILDING OFFICIALS
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The April meeting of The Monmouth County Building Officials

was held at Evelyns Restaurant in Belmar.
It was a very special day.as that was the day that The Monmouth
County Building Officials was presented a plaque,from BOCA,
and presented to our chapter,officially by Gerard M.(Gerry)
Garofalo,President of BOCA International.
We were also very pleased to have Roland W. Hall,P.E. Regional
Manager,East Coast of BOCA International who offered words of
congratulations to the membership.
As we,at this meeting,honor our secretaries;as we do every year,
we were happy to have as our guest speaker,Ted Narazonic,our

'( | Freeholder, who offered some good words of advise,as he always
does. We'd like to thank him at this time..."Thank YOU "Ted",
Now that we are officially BOCA Chapter number 58 we can get
started of our educational requirements. These will be discussed
at our mext meeting....bring in your ideas ? ?
The May meeting will be Wednesday May 5th, 11:30, at Crown
Palace, 8 North Main Street {(off Rte 79 and School Road)

Marlboro.

Respactfully Suhnitted,

Jack Hohmeler, Secretary
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